
The Research Foundation

Assoc. Director for Administration
National Radio Astronomy Observatory
520 Edgemont Road
Charlottesville, VA 22903-2475

Dear Mr. Desmond:

The enclosed proposal is being submitted for your consideration by The Research
Foundation of State University of New York for and in conjunction with the State C
University of New York at Stony Brook.

In the event action on the request is favorable, The Research Foundation of SUNY will
serve as fiscal administrator of the award and depository for all funds in support of such
award. Award notices or contracts resulting from this submission should be sent to my
attention at:

The Research Foundation of
State University of New York
Office of Sponsored Programs
Stony Brook, New York 11794-3362

Any questions or negotiations regarding this submission should be directed to me at
(516)632-9139 or via electronic mail, LC@NOTES.CC.SUNYSB.EDU.

Sincerely,

Lydia Chabza
Sponsored Programs Coordinator

CP
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